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Stamping for Dollars is an 

occasional newsletter of the 
Indianapolis First Friends team 

who sell donated postage stamps 
to benefit Right Sharing of 

World Resources (www. rswr.org). 
RSWR is an independent Quaker 

organization partnering with 
groups of women in Kenya, 
India, and Sierra Leone for 

community transformation. 

 

 

  

New Team Member 

 
Kathy Rhyne, First Friends member, has joined the 
sorting team. She brings enthusiasm and good 
suggestions on publicity and organization. Welcome, 
Kathy! 
 
 
 
Note on this newsletter’s volume numbers: Volume 1 
will continue indefinitely.  

RSWR Visits Stamping for Dollars 

 
Front row, L to R: Brad Jackson, Norma Wallman. Back 
row, L to R: Lotan Migaliza, Amy Perry, Linda Lee, Ed 
Morris, Samson Ababu, Sarah Northrop. Thanks to Sarah 
for corrected identifications. Photo by Charles Northrop. 
 
Three RSWR representatives visited the stamp room at 
First Friends on Sunday morning October 27, 2019. 
Samson Ababu, Lotan Migaliza, and Sarah Northrop saw 
the operation up close and personal, met members of 
the sorting team, and asked good questions. The 
representatives had traveled to Indianapolis for an 
RSWR board meeting. They made presentations at First 
Friends and Plainfield Friends about RSWR work in 
Kenya. Samson gave a powerful message during First 
Friends worship. The Stamping for Dollars team learned 
more about RSWR’s history and projects. It was a useful 
and fun visit. 
 
 

Earnings  
In fiscal year 2018-19 the stamp program earned a 
grand total of $2,327.09 for Right Sharing. In calendar 
2019 we earned $2,415.69. These totals include income 
from the Indianapolis Stamp Club auction as well as 
from our longtime regular customers. 
 
Thank you, Genevieve Beck-Roe, Maggie Ellis, and Isabel 
Ringley, all of RSWR, for compiling these figures. 
 
We are grateful to the family who donated a set of 
albums that recently sold for $2,200.  This single sale 
gives us an impressive start on 2020! 


